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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
 

There are not enough staff! Staff we do have are overworked and underpaid! We need help and 
with the amount of money we are offering to hire DSP's is not enough. We cannot compete with 
other businesses. I wish that you could spend 1 day in the life as a DSP to see what this crisis 
has on everyone in the ID/DD population... individuals... staff... family. 


